Special Bulletin

For professional and facility providers December 6, 2022

Corrected: Medicare Advantage Medical
Policy N-48

On February 28, 2022, Medicare Advantage (MA) Medical Policy N-48 was published with non-covered
diagnosis codes inadvertently omitted. On November 18, 2022, those missing codes were added back to
the policy.

To view the updated Medical Policy, go to the Provider Resource Center, on the top task bar, click the
drop-down arrow for MEDICAL POLICY SEARCH, select MEDICARE ADVANTAGE MEDICAL
POLICIES, and then type “N-48” into the search bar.

This information is issued on behalf of Highmark Blue Shield and its affiliated Blue companies, which are independent licensees of the Blue Cross Blue Shield Association.
Highmark Inc. d/b/a Highmark Blue Shield and certain of its affiliated Blue companies serve Blue Shield members in 21 counties in central Pennsylvania and 13 counties in
northeastern New York. As a partner in joint operating agreements, Highmark Blue Shield also provides services in conjunction with a separate health plan in southeastern
Pennsylvania. Highmark Inc. or certain of its affiliated Blue companies also serve Blue Cross Blue Shield members in 29 counties in western Pennsylvania, 13 counties in
northeastern Pennsylvania, the state of West Virginia plus Washington County, Ohio, the state of Delaware, and 8 counties in western New York. All references to
Highmark in this document are references to Highmark Inc. d/b/a Highmark Blue Shield and/or to one or more of its affiliated Blue companies.
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